
 

                                   
 

July 2014  

 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

On Friday 25th July there will be a leaver’s assembly for all year 6 children. 

The assembly will start at approximately 9.30am and will last for at least one hour.  Parents of 
Year 6 children are welcome to attend and could we ask you complete the slip below and 
return to school as soon as possible.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Sue Aston 

Head Teacher 

----------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly Friday 25th July @ 9.30am 

I can attend and there will be ---.. attending. 

I cannot attend. 

(Please delete as appropriate) 

Name of child------------.                       Date----------- 

 

Signed--------------. 

 


